
Session on Exploring Stories and Stories Boards by Ms. Priya Garg 

 

On March 04, 2017 Department of Elementary Education invited Ms. Priya Garg for an 

interactive session. The speaker is currently the President, B.El.Ed. Alumnae Association and 

has worked as a Curriculum Developer and Hindi subject expert at various institutions. She 

interacted with B.El.Ed. II year students and guided them upon the use of story boards. She 

shared with them her understanding of the importance of story boards in language teaching. It 

was a good exposure for the students because they are currently working upon developing story 

boards in their practicum, ‘Story Telling and Children’s Literature’. 

 

 


